
 

 

ST CANICE’S PARISH 

NEWSLETTER 

 29TH January, 2017 
Praying for those who have died 

Those who died recently 

Ina Martin nee Wall, late of Thomas Square, died in USA. 

 

Anniversaries 

Sat 7.30pm Thomas Hackett Jnr (Anniv) 

  Bridie Bradley (Months Mind) 

Sun 9.30am Bridget Quigley (Months Mind)  

Sun 10.30am Kieran & Ailish Cuddihy 

Sun 11.30am Majella Meaney 

Mon 9.10am Mick Curley 

Wed 9.10am John Clifford and his great granddaughter Olivia Clifford 

Fri 9.10am Winifred Norris 

 

We also remember 

Gretta Barry, Bridget Casey, Kathleen Codd, Annie Delaney, Maura Gaffney, Annie 

& Kieran Kelly, Tom Knox, Kathleen  & Mary Lynam, Mairead Quigley Conor 

O’Brien. 

 

Next Weekend 

Sat 7.30pm Pierce & Ellen Dunne, Tom and Barbara Gunn 

Sun 9.30am Annette McGarry Snr. & Margaret McGarry 

Sun 10.30am Martin & Mary Butler & their daughter Carmel O’Connell 

Sun 11.30am Mary Kavanagh 

 

Collection for week ending. 13th January   €998.00 

 

  Ministers for 5TH February, 2017 

Ministers of the Word. 

7.30pm Ann Kerwick, Jane Cass  

9.30am  Ruth Delahunty, Kate Walsh 

10.30am  Catherine Nolan, Kath Nolan 

11.30am  Maureen Hoy 

 

Eucharistic Ministers. 

7.30pm  Teresa Begue, Peggy Slattery, Con O‘Sullivan 

9.30am   Tony Joyce, Ann Bray 

10.30am  Tom & Kathleen Morkan,  Rena Kennedy 

11.30am  Michael & Geraldine De Buitlear, Rose Ann Brennan 

 

Wednesday 1st February is the Feast Day of St. Bridget 

 

 

 

St. Canice’s School- 
The deadline for applications for St. Canice's Co-Ed National School's 2017 Junior 

Infant Classes and A.S.D. Classes is Thursday 2nd February 2017. 

The Ceremony of Light for Confirmation pupils will take place on Thurs 2nd Feb 

at 8pm in St Canice’s Church 

Widows Association Kilkenny Branch meeting on 2nd February, in the Club 

House Hotel, at 2.30pm  

Women’s ACTs Retreat Information 

Meeting in St. Canice’s Parish Centre on Thursday 2nd February at 7.30pm  

Come and find out about this enlivening experience. 

'The annual St. Brigid's Day service will take place on Wednesday February 1st 

in St Fiacre's Church Loughboy at 7.30pm.  Water from the well of St. Brigid in 

Kildare and red flannel will be available on the night.  Music ministry by the 

Kilkenny Gospel Choir.  All welcome. 

 

Catholic Schools Week: next week we will be reflecting on the theme – 

Caring for our common home.  Pope Francis wrote an encyclical letter in May 

2015 – Laudato Si – which discusses the harm humankind has caused on earth and 

calls on ‘every person living on this planet’ to make necessary changes in our lives 

to protect our planet. 

 Laudato Si deals with many environmental issues including pollution, 

climate change, drought, loss of biodiversity and the decline in the quality of 

human life.  Pope Francis is asking us to work  together to create a better world for 

future generations and to take care of, respect and value our common home. 

 As Catholic schools, we can play an essential role in shaping the future of 

our planet by working together to care for our common home. 

 During the week we will reflect on these themes: 

 Monday -  Seeing the beauty of our common home. 

 Tuesday – Caring from our common home. 

 Wednesday – Grandparents-watching over our common home. 

 Thursday – Protecting our common home. 

 Friday – sharing our common home. 

I hope you will have interesting discussions at home during the week too. 
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